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MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the  
Harvest festival. It was a lovely service with fantastic 
singing and some super acting . 

The school is buzzing with learning. I completed  

lesson observations in all classes this week. I felt 

proud to see how well all the children are engaging 

and responding to the learning in their lessons. The 

teachers have been working extremely hard and this 

is apparent in the children's behaviour to learning. We 

are looking forward to welcoming you and sharing 

time in school next Monday, for the open afternoon. 

 
Miss Hurford 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

TERM DATES  2017/18 
  

   Autumn          Spring      Summer 
Term dates     6th September - 15th December 4th January - 29th March   16 April - 26 July  
1/2 Terms   23rd - 27th October   12th - 16th February   28th May - 1 June 
   (19th & 20th October = Non Pupil Days) 

 

1430 1103 

1102 1261 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Mathematicians of the Week 
 

 

    

 

 

Class 2: James Foreshew 
   
Class 3:  Mason Care-Slade 
 
Class 4: Mia Hinds 

 
Class 1: Megan Morgan 
 
Class 2: James Pengelly  
   
Class 3:  Harvey Ahern 
     
Class 4: Rosie Hinds 

 

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


CLASS NEWS 

First Steps and Foundation 
Foundation have been enjoying all about Autumn and the changes that the season brings. We have 
enjoyed exploring Autumn treasures, discovering that some are rather spikey and have collected 
leaves to print with. We have been reading the story of ‘Leaf Man’ and have created our own  
version of the book using leaf collages.  We look forwarding to sharing our learning with you on 
Monday at the Open afternoon. 

 
Class 2 
Class 2 have been enjoying learning about instructions. We will be writing recipes for our own  
rascally cakes next week. 

In Maths, we have been working hard on learning, showing and making connections between  
number bonds. If we know our number bonds to ten, we can use them to help us find number 
bonds to 20 and 100. 

 
Class 3 
We have started addition and subtraction and representing calculation in a variety of ways.  We 
have also been exploring newspaper reports and the key features of them. 

 
Class 4 
This week in Class 4 we have been learning about buoyancy – we created our own plasticine vessels 
and then saw how much mass they could carry – congratulations to Bella and Becca for designing a 
boat which could carry 218g of weight. We have also been learning the power of persuasion by 
writing letters to Miss Hurford, local businesses and the council.  In maths we have been trying to 
go deep into mastery when looking at addition and subtraction – ask us about the bar method and 
the part whole! 

 
 

Best of British  

We have decided to rename each class linked to our learning about 'British Values.' Each 
class will be given the name of  a British person, past or present, that has made a significant 
difference to Britain,  such as: Queen Victoria,  Mo Farah, Winston Churchill, Florence 
Nightingale etc... We would like parents and carers to share their ideas. Please discuss with 
your child who you think they could choose and decide as a family your suggestion. Please 
fill in the slip below and return by Tuesday for the class names to be decided. 

Thank you 

Child __________________ Class _________ Suggestion ___________________________. 

Child __________________ Class _________ Suggestion ___________________________. 

Child __________________ Class _________ Suggestion ___________________________. 



 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 
 
Monday 16 October - 3.00-3.30pm Parents Open Afternoon 
 
Thursday 19 and Friday 20 October - Non-Pupil Days 
 
Monday 23 - Friday 27 October - Half Term 
 
Friday 10 November - Remembrance Service in the Church at 10.30am  
 
Monday 4 December - 2.30pm Christingle Service in church  

 

Can you help us to develop our Outside  
Area? Any donations of the following 
items would be much appreciated:  
winter vegetables, bulbs, plants, gravel (to 
make a gravel pit), scaffolding planks, 
drainpipes or tyres. Many thanks.  
 

Mrs Bundy, Foundation 


